
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

           

Rishton Methodist Primary School 
George Street, Rishton, Blackburn, BB1 4JF 

T: 01254 887223     E: bursar@rishtonmethodist.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher- Mrs D Higgens 

“Rise up ... take courage and do it”    Ezra 10:4 
 

 
 

 
 

Foundation Stage Newsletter 
                                                                                     8th January 2024 
 
Welcome back! I hope you and your family have had a nice Christmas holiday and I 
would like to wish you all a Happy New Year. 
 
Our new topic is Winter, with a focus on Winter stories. We are going to retell stories 
in our storytelling area and sequence them in order.  
 
All the children worked very hard last term to learn their letter sounds and tricky 
words. Please continue to listen to your child read as frequently as possible and 
ensure their reading book is returned each week so that it can be changed. Homework 
is set every Friday. Please support your child to complete it. Team points are given for 
children completing their homework. 
 
Please can all P.E. bags be returned as soon as possible and if your child wears 
earrings, they need to be removed on a Tuesday. Please provide children with hats 
and gloves for outdoor play and labelled with your child’s name.  
 
Thank you very much for your continued support. 
                
Mrs Houlker 
Foundation Stage Leader      
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